
PETITION

To the Honourable The Speaker and Members of

The House of Representatives

The Petition of the residents of Gippsland

Draws to the attention of the House the failure of the Federal
Government to continue to fund the "Steps to the Future" program
therefore threatening the future operation of this important event for
Gippsland year 10, 11 and 12 students.

We therefore ask the House to call upon the Federal Government
to reinstate funding to the "Steps to the Future" program to ensure
this event continues into the future.




